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Term 2 
     
 

May 

30 Photo day   

 

 

June   

1 Athletics Carnival 

5     Staff Meeting Late Starts 

6     P & F Meeting 7pm 

11 Public Holiday   

29 Polding Walk 

 

July 

6      Last day of Term 2     

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Once a year we involve parents in providing feed-
back about our school. Previously we were only 
able to use a very limited sample. The new system 
introduced by Catholic Education, Diocese of 
Parramatta, entitled Tell Them From Me,  allows 
more parents to contribute to an evaluation of the 
College. I strongly encourage all parents to have 
their say. Your responses will identify where our 
strengths are and will highlight the areas where we 
need to further develop. 
 
Some parents have already received the details  
allowing them to access the on-line tool via the 
post.  If you would like to contribute please use the 
link below  
 
www.tellthemfromme.com/25xn5 
 
God bless. 

 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Jones 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tellthemfromme.com/25xn5


College Leadership Teams 

~ Executive ~ 

Principal 
Mr Kevin Jones 

Assistant Principals  
Mr Rodney Howard / Mr Harry Fernandez 

Religious Education Coordinator 
 Joshua Rodricks-Testa 

Case Management Coordinator 
Miss Hayley Lalor 

School Secretary 
Mrs Lisa Casey/Mrs Deanna Melbin 

Business Manager 
Mr Paul Cruise 

Administration Coordinator 
Mrs Dominque Sidaros 

Staff Representative 

Brett Collimore   

~ Curriculum Forum & Assistants ~ 

Religious Education Coordinator 
Joshua Rodricks-Testa / 

Assistant: Mrs Jessica Damski  
Learning Technologies Coordinator 

Mr Matthew Kneller 

Visual Arts 
Miss Angela Rando 

Music 

Bradley lee 

English 
Ms Angela McEnearney /Assistant: Miss Melina Jamhour 

Human Society & Its Environment 
Mr Paul Sykes / Assistant:  Mr Brett Windon 

Languages 
Ms Felicity Lupton 

Mathematics 
Mrs Anni Brailey / Assistant:  Mrs Despina Wealth 

PDHPE 
Mr Marc Sluiter / Assistant:  Mr Liam Campbell 

Careers 
Mr Brett Collimore 

Science 
Mr Stephen Godfrey / Assistant:  Mr Steve Lans 

Sports Coordinator 
Mr Dean Bertenshaw 

Technology & Applied Studies 
Mr Edward Gruppetta / Mrs Lisa Cummins 

Year Coordinators 
Year 7: Mr Craig Adams 
Year 8: Miss Kristy Walsh  
Year 9: Mr Jeremy Tuano 

Year 10: Mr Matthew Marshall 
 Senior Coordinator: 
   Mr Nick Briffa 
 

Social Justice Coordinator 
Mrs Janette Wick 

 

Home-School Liaison Coordinator 
Miss Jenny Woods 

Student Counsellors 
Mrs Debbie Robinson/ Mrs Sara Kennedy 

Librarian 
Mrs Kerrie Brownscombe 



Year 7 Enrolments 2019 
 
Enrolment forms for Year 7 2019 are now available from the 
office. Feeder schools have been given enrolment forms. 
Completed applications MUST be returned to the College 
no later than Friday 25th May 2018. 
 
It is absolutely essential that families with children at Bede 
Polding ensure that they collect an enrolment form for  
siblings they wish to commence at  Bede Polding in Year 7 
2019. The school has no way of knowing that you wish 
to enroll a sibling unless you submit an application. 

 
 

Due to technical issues at the Catholic Education  Office , Parramatta, We have 

been advised that the Term 2 School Fee Statements have been delayed. 

We sincerely apologise for this. 

 

Term 2 School Fee Statements 



 
  
Planning is going well for the Polding Walk to be held on Friday, 29th 
June (Week 9). Letters outlining details of the day, were issued to all   
students before the end of Term 1. Students were given their purple 
sponsorship cards and should be getting sponsors signed up. Special     
letters for attracting business sponsors are  available at the Student Foyer. 
There are some great prizes and incentives on offer (including gift    
vouchers and a day at Wet 'N Wild) for those students who raise the most   
money. If  parents are interested in volunteering to help on the day, 
please complete the  response slip on the  letter and return it to school as 
soon as possible. This year we are hoping to raise around $50,000 through 
the Polding Walk and that money will benefit students by buying a new   
mini -bus that will be used to transport students to sporting and other 
events/activities. 




